
President’s Message 

 

The Island of Newfoundland was very kind 

to your El Presedenté recently. While I was 

forced to decline many galas and public 

appearances due to COVID, I was able to 

represent the Club at numerous events with 

The Captain.  

Additionally, I regularly gazed at the glory 

of Newfoundland’s Blue Stars and had a 

rather contentious evening with a Black 

Horse.  

 

While the latest outbreak in New 

Brunswick has caused several 

cancellations, a number of courageous 

members visited The Rossmount Inn where 

they enjoyed a lovely evening, by all 

accounts. 

We hope for a decline in cases and anxiety 

that will see us attending various events in 

November and December. Our GM is 

working furiously to prepare for the relief 

that is sure to come. 

Stay safe. Breathe. And encourage 

someone to get vaxxed. 
 

 

Jim Quigley 

 

Happy Birthday Don from all your Club 

friends. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Flashbacks 

 

October 2020, Waterville, Covered Bridge 

Potato Chips 

October 2019, Minto Internment Camp 

Museum  

October 2018, President’s Dinner 

Message from the Club Manager 
 

As we finally see some cooler weather on 

the horizon, we begin to think about winter 

and the traditional get-togethers with 

family and friends.  A time to reconnect 

with old friends and make new ones.  Here 

is to hoping our COVID cases continue to 

track downwards, and we get to enjoy a bit 

more freedom fewer cases allows us. As 

you are aware, several events were 

cancelled in October, and I’m a little leery 

about planning any big get-togethers for 

November.  I have been talking to a few 

places and will confirm shortly.  

December however, I’m hoping will be 

somewhat “normal” with us continuing to 

wear masks in public and be vaccinated. 

Speaking of vaccinations, I hope you have 

been double (and soon triple) vaccinated. 

We ask that only fully vaccinated Club 

members attend any events at this time. 

Thank you in advance for this.  Let us do 

our best to keep everyone safe! 

December events so far, sees us at Astrid 

and David’s for a fun evening. As well as a 

Club Christmas Party at Wolastoq Wharf 

followed by a sing-along at Greg and my 

home.  I’m also catching up on events, so 

stay tuned for another one. 

    

 

Francis Perry  
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 

 

Due to COVID’s ugly return, we are still 

being careful in what we organize.  We 

are hoping December will be much more 

normal.  

 

November 19, 6:30 PM - Dinner, Gin & 

Jazz at the Pickle Jar, Hilton Hotel.   

Please RSVP by Nov. 17. 

 

 

December 11, 7:00 PM - An evening at 

Astrid and David Wade’s.  Come and 

enjoy a nice evening with some cocktails 

and appetizers with Club friends.  Limited 

capacity.  Please RSVP by Dec. 5. 

 

December 16, 5:30 PM -drinks, Club 

Christmas Dinner at Wolastoq Wharf, 

followed by Christmas Carol sing-a-long at 

Francis and Greg’s house.   

Please RSVP by Dec. 13. Max 40/p 

 

 

 

Photos from the recent stay at the 

Rossmount Inn, St. Andrews 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DISPATCHES 
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